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Election of CivFed officers and directors are held each year at the annual meeting. The 
2024 annual meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 11, 2024. The ACCF bylaws require 
a 3-7-person nominating committee selected by the general membership each year. 
The following individuals are serving on this committee: Alex Sakes, Bryan Coleman, 
David Smith, Lois Koontz, Sandi Chesrown. 
 
NOMINATIONS SUBMITTED TO DATE 
 
The table below indicates the currently anticipated candidates for each position.  
 

Position Candidate CivFed Position (not required) Member Organization 
President John Ford President, Public Services Chair Tara-Leeway Hghts 

Vice President Nick Giacobbe Board Member, Banquet Chair, 
Fair Chair 

Aurora Highlands 

Secretary <no candidates>   
Treasurer Ben Watts Treasurer Aurora Highlands 
Board 1 Dave Schutz Board Member Ashton Heights 

Board 2 David Smith Secretary, Nominating 
Committee Chair 

Bluemont 

Board 3 Allan Gajadhar Former President Cherrydale 

Board 4 
Richard 
McNamara Board Member Woodmont 

Board 5 Jackie Snelling Board Member Lyon Village 
Board 6 Mike McMenamin Board Member, Public Safety Maywood 
Board 7 Paul Holland Legislation Committee Chair Waverly Hills 
Board 8 Ron Haddox VP Columbia Heights 
Board 9 Jean Henceroth N/A Leeway Overlee 

 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 
All positions (President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, at-large seats on the 
Board of Directors) are open.  
 
We have received several nominees; but we continue to encourage members to 
nominate qualified candidates. Our latest status report is available on the Nominating 
Committee webpage. To qualify for ACCF leadership, the nominee must be a Delegate 
or Alternate of an ACCF member membership organization in good 
standing. Nominations will continue to be accepted online through Friday 7 June 
2024 at 2100/9p EST. To submit your nomination, please fill out the online form. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001E1TcTcQKwxKwJLakng29GUxLe9JyTmkqL_Yo6jZV8E9khoFO5vnAGX3svAE-WRRFVgnqiAvX4S0nd-E6a9FHmZLLrktEcDfoxg11rU-5KMsAVm3Txv0IA22Z-YfgRiytvHj6YdaztYU3SUWdRUJH04wsZC-mCa5FLRV0AZ6pCztlC62cuDbgRVSX6H_qBQLB&c=4EpyGXh_VzrZ_ZpkDLMb6xV_avakWzdy8NbKBRdHHHJwcC9r-zaJdA==&ch=c-1g10aAlQwlcNqyhD8WSWWhH_KtcfPngz9NJ1iahPVjw2CI3OZyPw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001E1TcTcQKwxKwJLakng29GUxLe9JyTmkqL_Yo6jZV8E9khoFO5vnAGX3svAE-WRRFVgnqiAvX4S0nd-E6a9FHmZLLrktEcDfoxg11rU-5KMsAVm3Txv0IA22Z-YfgRiytvHj6YdaztYU3SUWdRUJH04wsZC-mCa5FLRV0AZ6pCztlC62cuDbgRVSX6H_qBQLB&c=4EpyGXh_VzrZ_ZpkDLMb6xV_avakWzdy8NbKBRdHHHJwcC9r-zaJdA==&ch=c-1g10aAlQwlcNqyhD8WSWWhH_KtcfPngz9NJ1iahPVjw2CI3OZyPw==
https://forms.gle/8DK53cokMeR8Ftrw5

